
News From City Hall 

So that the streets can be plowed, no person shall park, abandon or leave unattended any vehicle on any public street, 
alley or City-owned off-street parking area between the hours of 2:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m. during the months of November, 
December, January, February and March.  It is the responsibility of the abutting property owners to remove snow, ice, and 
accumulations promptly from sidewalks.  It is unlawful for any person to throw, push, or place any ice or snow from private 
property, sidewalks, or driveways onto the street.  You will be charged if the city must go back and clean up in front of your 
property due to pushing snow in the street after plows have cleared the street.  You can view the entire City of Reinbeck 
Ordinances at City Hall.  Thank you for your cooperation in allowing the city streets and alleys to get cleared in a timely 
manner and for keeping the sidewalks clear.  Also, be courteous to your neighbors and do not blow your snow onto their 
property. 

CITY ORDINANCES TO REMEMBER 

The new playground equipment has been installed.  Thank you to all the volun-
teers that came out to help with the build.  Thank you to Erin Schildroth for writing 
grants and seeking donations for this project!  Also, thank you to everyone who 
donated!  Your support has placed a great addition in Elmwood Park! 
 
The Park Board continues to do fund-raisers for the new Bathhouse Project.  They 
are selling Reinbeck Aquatic Center T-Shirts as part of their fund-raising efforts.  
These would make great Christmas Gifts!  Stop in at City Hall to purchase yours.  
Thank you to everyone who came out to support their Breakfast With Santa event 
that was held on November 16th!  Look for more events in the near future such 
as, possibly, another Trivia Night.  If would like to donate to this project you can 
drop your donations off at City Hall.  Why not give a 2020 season pool pass as a 
Christmas Gift!  They are available at City Hall. 
 
The city has hired Snyder & Associates to perform work on a Stormwater Im-
provement Project on Highway 175 Crossing at Chestnut Street.  Depending on 
the weather, we look for this project to begin sometime in the spring. 
 
More cemetery driveway will be replaced in the spring.  This has been an ongoing 
project for the past couple of years.  We are trying to replace the worst sections 
first.  As budget permits, we hope to continue this project. 

REINBECK PROJECT UPDATES 

All Pin numbers for the Reinbeck Fitness Center will expire at 
the end of the year.  You will need to fill out a new Fitness 
Center Application and submit the annual fee with your appli-
cation to receive a new Pin number for 2020.  Applications 
are available at City Hall or on the city’s website https://
reinbeck.org.  Memberships run from January 1st through 
December 31st.  The 2020 annual membership fee is $65 for 
a single membership and $95 for a family membership.  A 
Fitness Center Membership is also another great Christmas 
Gift! 

FITNESS CENTER RENEWAL 

The American Legion has increased the fee to rent 
the Legion Room at the Memorial Building.  The fee 
to rent the Legion Room with the bar is $150 and the 
fee to rent the Legion Room without the use of the 
bar is $200.  The Auditorium rent is the same as it 
has been at $100.  There is still a deposit on both 
rooms.  The deposit is the amount of the rental and is 
due at the time of booking. The rent is due when you 
pick up the key.  Your deposit will be returned to you 
upon a satisfactory inspection of the room rented.  
Any damages or an unclean facility will result in hold-
ing a portion or all of your deposit.  Your help in keep-
ing this facility a wonderful place for everyone to uti-
lize is greatly appreciated. 

MEMORIAL BUILDING RENT 

CITY HALL WILL BE 

CLOSED THE FOLLOWING 

DATES: 

December 25, 2019 

January 1, 2020 

Happy Holidays  

from the City of 

Reinbeck mayor, 

council and city 

employees! 



Remember to keep your pets on 
a leash.  This also includes cats.  
Please be respectful to the City 
Ordinance and also to your 
neighbors. 

 
2020 COUNCIL MEMBERS 

Beginning January 2, 2020 your new Library 
Board is: 
 
Jan Ehrig 
Becky Schildroth 
Marilyn Evans 
Sue Trunck 
Bonnie Schinn 
 

2020 LIBRARY BOARD 

Beginning January 2, 2020 your new 
council is: 
 
Mayor-Ash Larsen 
Council-Nathan Ragsdale 
Council-Jordan Muller 
Council-Kyle Rasmussen 
Council-Michele Knaack 
Council-Shawn Murphy 

L I VE  C H R I S T M A S 

T R E E S  M AY  B E          

DISPOSED OF AT THE 

CITY BRUSH SITE. 

CHECK OUT THE CITY 

WEBSITE: 

WWW.REINBECK.ORG 

Remember to support your local businesses this 
holiday season.  Our local businesses are generous 
in supporting community events and fundraisers.  
Businesses need the same support from the com-
munity to remain viable.  Did you know that for every 
dollar you spend at your local stores, 68 cents of 
that dollar goes back into your community?   

Reinbeck Library Christmas Open House 

Wednesday, December 18th 

from 4-6 p.m. at the library 

501 Clark Street. 
Ugly Sweater Contest 

Hot Chocolate 

Santa 

Christmas Crafts 

Christmas Games 

Cookies 

THE REINBECK LIBRARY HOSTS 
AN OPEN HOUSE 


